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445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554
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James P. Riley, Esq.
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 North 7th Street, 11th Floor
Arlington, Virginia 22209-380 1

Dear Counsel:

ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NORM) MILLER
TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767

FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
E-MAIL: charIes.miIIerfcc.gov

November 22, 2011

Re: WTLN (AM), Orlando, Florida
Facility Identification Number: 48731
Pennsylvania Media Associates, Inc.
Special Temporary Authorization

This is in reference to the request filed September 21, 2011, on behalf of Pennsylvania Media
Associates, Inc. (hPMA). PMA requests further extension of the special temporary authority (STA)
granted on July 28, 2010, to operate Station WTLN with increased nighttime operating power to
overcome interference from a Cuban station which apparently is operating at variance from notified
parameters. In support of the request, PMA provides the results of field strength measurements which
indicate that WTLN continues to receive significant interference from a Cuban Station which is
operating outside of registered parameters.

Accordingly. the request for extension of STA IS HEREBY GRANTED. Station WTLN may continue
to operate during nighttime hours with increased nominal power not to exceed 10 kilowatts. It will be
necessary to reduce power or cease STA operation if complaints of interference are received. PMA must
use whatever means are necessary to protect workers and the public from exposure to radio frequency
radiation in excess of the Commission's exposure guidelines. See 47 CFR § 1.13 10. This authority will
terminate automatically upon cessation of the unregistered operation by the Cuban Station.

if not terminated earlier as discussed above, this authority expires on May 22, 2012. Any request for
further extension of this authority must be accompanied by the results of field strength measurements
which indicate continued interference to the reception of Station WTLN caused by the non-compliant
operation of the Cuban station.

Sincerely,

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Pennsylvania Media Associates, Inc.
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